
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

30th January 2014 
 

 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Submission to the Aviation Safety Regulation Review 
 
 
We write in support of AMROBA’s submission. 
 
Please urgently halt the current re-write of the aviation regulations. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Bernd Heuser 

 
Technical Director 
National Air Museum Ltd. 
 
 
 




